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RE: Hurricane Michael 
 
 
OCT 11th, 2018 - Charlotte, NC​ – The Veterans Rescue and Response Team, has lessened its 
relief efforts of Hurricane Florence to focus on the newer area of distress after the more recent 
hurricane, Hurricane Michael. 
We have activated ourselves as a mobile response team to assist in the evacuation, rapid 
response and debris efforts alongside willing and needing counties in the wake of Hurricane 
Michael. The usage of our military veteran crew, totaling 4, will be instrumental in helping with 
rescue efforts will be made to provide first aid and first aid response due to the high call volume 
that surrounding counties EMS, police and dispatch will receive: thus helping them by being the 
eyes to assess and let them know the true level of their needs, as they will be stretched thin.  
 
Though the overall activation of our crew is volunteer, it comes with costs and we normally 
assume those costs of our own free will and are not contractual with FEMA or other such 
government entities.  
 
To get more information, please contact: Curtis Drafton at: Curtis.Drafton@ncmvhof.org​ or by 
calling (404) 490-8105 *please understand the problem with cell phone coverage and lack of 
electricity in these areas at times, as calls may not immediately connect. However, your 
messages will be replied to as soon as convenient.  


